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 Newsletter of the 

Garden Club U3A Tawa 

September 2022 

 
Hello fellow Gardeners 
 
7th October 10 am at 34 St Johns Tce, Tawa. 
 
We are visiting Carolyn Campbell’s spring garden, who recently had a wonderful 
article in the NZ Gardener.  
Carolyn will give us a tour of her garden and talk followed by morning tea in her 
garden. There is a charge of $15 pp with a minimum of ten people in a group. 
Morning tea consists of tea, coffee, cold drinks, Devonshire teas and a gf option. 
Thank you to those who have indicated to me that you are going. Please pay your 
money on the day. If you wish to go phone or text me. We need to let Carolyn know 
the numbers for catering purposes. 
 
 
2nd September meeting we had Faith Delaney demonstrating the art of posy bowls.  
 
Here is a 
photo of all 
the posy bowls 
made on the 
day. We all 
had fun 
arrangeing our 
bowls. 
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4th November As yet I have not made contact with the Vicar of the church for 
our outing to Pauatahanui Public burial ground. We could take ourselves there for a 
look around and then proceed to Ground Up café for a cuppa. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
2nd December I am wondering if the Garden Group would like to go to the 
Porirua Club for a lunch? Please let me know by the November meeting so I can 
book the tables. 
 
 
This newsletter is a bit late due to my trip to Singapore recently. It has taken a bit of 
time to get myself sorted indoors and out. This photo is the Butterfly house at 
Changi Airport, one of many places to spend time at in the airport. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Prue Theobald 
Co-ordinator U3A Tawa Garden Group 
0212345621 or 04 2320241 


